
 

MAGISTRATES COURT OF TASMANIA 
 

Notice to Legal Practitioners 
1 of 2024 

 
Judicial Robes 

 
 

The magistrates will commence wearing judicial robes from Monday, 6 May 2024. 

 

Robes will be worn by magistrates in all Divisions of the Magistrates Court. 

 

There will be no change to the practice of Legal Practitioners continuing to wear professional 
attire.  

 

 
 
Catherine Geason 
Chief Magistrate 
 
 3 May 2024 


